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Friday 4th April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

You may be aware that at the end of the year the children in Reception are working 

towards their Early Learning Goals (ELG). We want to work together to support the 

children in their learning and development towards these goals.  

 

On Wednesday 30th April, Reception parents are invited into school for a meeting with 

Miss Molloy to discuss next steps and Early Learning Goals. 

During the meeting we will discuss the ELG and what we are doing in class to support 

and what can be done at home to support too.  

 

Appointments are available from 2.00pm until 4.00pm. Please log into your SchoolCloud 

account to book your appointment. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Molloy 

Class Teacher 
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